

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17
NOVEMBER 2023



MESSAGES FOR MR WHELAN

As we approach the end of this remarkable year, it's time to come together as a College Community to express our gratitude and appreciation to Mr Whelan.

We are creating a special keepsake—a book filled with messages from our incredible students, dedicated staff and supportive parents. Your words will not only serve as a token of appreciation but also as a lasting memory for Mr Whelan.

Whether it's a funny anecdote, a piece of advice, or a simple note of thanks. Your contribution, will make a difference.

Use the button below to leave your message for Mr Whelan.

If you have any photos that you'd like to include in the book, we welcome those too!

Please submit your messages and photos by Sunday 26 November using the following link: https://forms.gle/D11WsrgMLohMREGw6

Your words will undoubtedly make this gift a treasure he will cherish for years to come.